M. A. SREENIVASAN HIGH GROUND
BANGALORE

17th July 1952

My dear Mr. Roerich,

I was delighted to hear from you. It has
been such a long time since we met or wrote each
other. I missed you and Mrs. Devika Rani Roerich
when you were here. My wife and I had sent you a
couple of invitations and wondered whether you got
them. We shall look forward to see you when you
are next here.

Regarding the publication of the speech in
the "Economic Weekly" I have forwarded Mr. Sachin
Chaudhuri's letter to the Secretaries and Managers
of the Companies. I am afraid however it is too
late for this year.

Yours sincerely,
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